
Department of Energy 
Brookhaven Site Office 

P.O. Box 5000 

Upton, New York 11973 

September 1, 2020 

Mr. Lynn McKnight 
Procurement and Property Management Division Manager 
Brookhaven Science Associates, LLC 
Brookhaven National Laboratory 
Upton, New York 11973 
Delivered via email 

Dear Mr. McKnight: 

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF BROOKHAVEN SCIENCE ASSOCIATES (BSA), LLC 
PERSONAL PROPERTY MANAGEMENT SYSTEM UNDER CONTRACT 
DE-SC0012704 

This letter is to advise you that in accordance with Prime Contract Clause I.162 - DEAR 
970.5245-1 – Property, BSA’s Personal Property Management System is being extended under 
the current contractual requirements.   

This conditional approval, effective September 1, 2020, is granted pending the final Fiscal Year 
2018 Property Management System Review Report, the Office of Science (SC) Organizational 
Property Management Officer concurrence, SC Deputy Director for Field Operations guidance 
for implementation of Title 41 Code of Federal Regulation 109, Department of Energy Personal 
Property Regulation, and additional Brookhaven Site Office Contracting Officer implementing 
guidance of the final report.   

Accordingly, the Property Management System is extended to December 31, 2020. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter please contact Aundrea Clifton, of my staff, at 
extension 2405, or via email at Aundrea.Clifton@science.doe.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Fausto R. Fernandez, Director 
Contracting Officer 
Business Division 

cc: R. Gordon, SC-BHSO A. Thomas, BSA
A. Clifton, SC-BHSO
G. Clark, BSA

D. King, BSA 
T. Daniels, BSA 
R. Costa, BSA
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